AT WHITESBURG BAPTIST CHURCH

Church family, we will return to in-person worship on Sunday, June 7. Please read the updated guidelines below to
ensure a safe and meaningful return.

e We will offer 3 identical services each Sunday at the South Campus at 8, 9:30, and 11 am and will add
additional services as they become necessary. We will also continue to Livestream the 9:30 am service.

¢ Sunday Life Groups will not be meeting on campus at this time.

WEEKLY PRE-REGISTRATION
¢ Register weekly online at WhitesburgBaptist.org/WorshipRegistration.
e If you need assistance, call the church office and the receptionist will gladly help you.
E * Reserve a seat for each family member that will be attending. At this time, there will be no
nursery or preschool care for children.
e This will help us best manage our services and ensure there is a seat for everyone.

® Masks are encouraged. Please understand that people have very differing opinions on wearing masks. Your
decision on when to return to worship should be based on your comfort level of being around others who
may not share your same views.

ARRIVING
| e Please enter through the front doors only
@ * Avoid congregating in the lobbies and hallways, and adhere to strict safe distancing protocols.
¢ Ushers will help seat all families to best fill the room. Families must sit together.
Fﬁ * Do not sit on rows that are marked off.
e Enter on the right side of the row and move down until there are 3 seats between you and the
next family.

LEAVING
I e Exit to your left through the designated doors.
@ ¢ Allow the back rows to exit first and move towards the front of the room.

ﬁ e Exit either across the hall through the Chapel or through the south doors leading to the Prayer
Garden.

TOUCHLESS

e All doors will remain propped open.
e Please avoid greetings that involve touching (i.e. handshakes, hugs, or high fives).
e Tithes and offerings will be collected in boxes at the entrances and exits.

e Lord Supper elements will be distributed (when observed) in self-contained kits as you enter
rather than passing plates.
e Printed bulletins, pew Bibles, contact cards, or pens will not be available.

We care about your well being and that of all in attendance. If you are not feeling well (fever, coughing, or shortness
of breath) please do not attend. Join us for online worship at home.

Worshiping in-person will look different as we return, but let us rejoice in the opportunity to do so and say with the
Psalmist, “I was glad when they said to me, ‘Let us go to the house of the Lord.”” Psalm 122:1


http://www.whitesburgbaptist.org/WorshipRegistration/

